
 

 
 

Water and Waste Department • Service des eaux et des déchets 
 
December 30, 2013 
 
Attention: Biosolids Stakeholders 
 

Invitation to a Public Meeting to Comment on 
the Future of Biosolids 

 
We are developing a plan to manage our community’s biosolids to 2037 in an environmentally 
sound and cost-effective manner, while meeting Provincial regulations. 
 
More than 13,000 dry tonnes of biosolids, the nutrient-rich, organic, solid end-product of sewage 
treatment, are produced annually at Winnipeg’s three treatment plants. 
 

We invite you and other interested representatives of your organization to a public 
meeting to comment on the potential options for managing biosolids. 
 

 Tuesday, January 
14, 2014 

Wednesday, January 
15, 2014 

Registration and coffee 5:30-6:00 pm 9:00-9:30 am 
Presentation 6:00-6:30 pm 9:30-10:00 am 
Question and answer period 6:30-7:30 pm 10:00-11:00 am 

 
Location Manitoba Children's Museum, 45 Forks Market Rd 
 
You can see the options, as well as supporting information, on our website at 
wwdengage.winnipeg.ca 
 
You can also give us your comments by Friday, January 24, 2014:  
 by commenting on our website at wwdengage.winnipeg.ca/biosolids 
 by email at wwdfeedback@winnipeg.ca 
 by mail to 112-1199 Pacific Ave, Winnipeg MB, R3E 3S8, Attention: Biosolids Consultation 
 
If you plan on attending a meeting, please RSVP; details are on the website or you can phone 
311. 
 
We will include public feedback in our final report.  
 
If you have any questions about the public meetings or the biosolids options, please contact 
Arnold Permut, Wastewater Systems Planning Engineer, by email at apermut@winnipeg.ca or 
by phone at 204-986-4817 during regular business hours.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 


